
Field Trips

We will be taking four field trips this year. Two of our field trips will be taken

along with the entire Weatherford Campus. Those trips are the Corn Maize in

September and the Elk City park in May. Please be carefulto read all

correspondence provided in the Tuesday folders for more information regarding

field trips.

Nursins Home

The Weatherford Campus will be making monthly trips to the Corn Heritage

Village of Weatherford. We are scheduled to visit on the second Monday of every

month beginning on September l.3th. We will leave the school at 2:20 and return

before 3:15.

Cl?ssroom Parties

We love to celebrate in Kindergarten! Please feel free to bring treats to share

with the class on your child's binhday. Please let me know a couple of days

ahead of time so that I can work this time into our schedule.

We will have 3 scheduled parties this year. You will receive more information

about these parties as we get closer to the dates.

Christmas Party - Decemb er 2l @ >eO 1 2:sD Frn

God's Love Party- February t4 @ 2:00

Resurrection Party - April 2l @ 2:AO


